
Planned Operations – 2019 
 

The Planned Operations page is closed until January 1st, 2020. Thanks for all your input for 

OSPOTA 2019.  

To get your operation posted to the 2020 list, please send an e-mail to plannedparks@ospota.org 

You can also post your operation to the groups.io OSPOTA reflector. 

Not a member of the reflector? Click Here to join!  
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